
Upcoming events
Monday 19  May: 6  Year
Graduation Mass for parents &
students, Church of the
Assumption, Dalkey, 7pm
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Wednesday 21  May: 5  Year
Exams Begin
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Thursday 22  May:  TY
Graduation 5pm, Killiney Castle
Hotel

nd

Monday 26  May: 1  & 2  Year
Exams Begin
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sO LONG, FAREWELL!sO LONG, FAREWELL!
The image of the Von Trapp children bidding adieu sprung to mind
this week when we celebrated our 6  Years at our farewell
ceremony.  Our students were delighted to receive their Loreto rings
which they proudly displayed as they were led by Séan Kelly, the
bagpiper down the avenue one final time. We are looking forward to
welcoming 6  Years and their parents to the 6  Year Graduation on
Monday 19  May in the Church of the Assumption, Dalkey at 7pm.
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Shaken not stirredShaken not stirred
Queue that distinctive guitar riff, followed by the brassy blasts of trumpets and
horns and then the slick tuxedo with....a water gun? Hang on a second I hear you
say, were you not describing James Bond? Indeed, it was better than James
Bond, it was none other than Mr Robert Dunne who burst forth from the castle
which was under siege from Octoman, aka Mr Flanagan. This villain had
attempted to sabotage Spirit Day by taking Ms Byrne’s beloved camera hostage
and taunting the school from a speedboat no less! The TYs are to be
commended for this incredibly imaginative take on this classic secret agent
plot. Thank you to Ms Coyne and the TY team for putting together such a
spytacular Spirit Day!
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Today we not only celebrated Spirit Day but we also welcomed our incoming
6  Year Student Leadership team. Sophie Pierce will lead the team as Head
Girl followed by Derval O’Connor as Deputy Head Girl for Ethos, Lauren
Callaghan as Deputy Head Girl for Junior Leaders, Ayla McGovern as Deputy
Head Girl for Co & Extra Curricular, Stephanie Finlay as Deputy Head Girl for
Sport and Keelin O’Farrell as 6  Year Prefect. We would like to sincerely thank
our outgoing Head Girl and Deputy Head Girls for their leadership of their Year
group and their role modelling for the entire school community.
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